
Email sent to all Parents and Carers on Wednesday 29th April 

 

To our dear Westwood Family, 

Please find attached the latest announcement from Welsh Government with 

regards to the operation of schools. Please read this carefully. 

I just also wanted to remind you that we, as your school family, want to 

support you now and into the future. I hope this statement gives us some 

reassurance and confidence for our future return. 

 

We realise that nobody knows how long we will be distanced, and this is a 

whole new experience for us all. We are doing our very, very best in 

unchartered waters to continue to support you and remain positive. We want 

you to do the same. 

 

Communicate with us using school channels, stay positive and be proud of what 

you are doing with your families. Every family and circumstance is different. 

The learning experiences from school are there and are to be done, as you can, 

IF YOU CAN! We have provided, as mentioned last week, learning for 6 weeks 

and lots of exciting learning opportunities if you wish to use them and keep it 

fresh! But remember - There is no pressure- we made that very clear and 

have repeated this message to you since we closed our doors on 19th 

March.  I cannot stress enough that your wellbeing and happiness, and 

that of your family's, is paramount!   

 

I am very proud of our school and the true family community we have 

established. We are strong! We are always here to support you! 

 

I hope you will be reassured by the statement from Kirsty Williams, that there 

is hope and some light at the end of this extending tunnel we find ourselves in. 

Be kind to yourselves and be very proud of yourselves too! 

Remember where we are. All queries that come to our office are directed to 

our staff. We are always happy to help, if we know that help is needed. 

Thank you, our Westwood family - Stay safe! 

 

Mrs Williams and all of Team Westwood 

 


